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We are all human beings with age we shall require quality care and looking forward 

to have a well trained society with dignity, and understanding the challenges that the 

elderly population are going through.  

 

As always motivation will keep one go extra miles,  the love and passion for this 

caregiving job goes along hand in hand with comfortability and focus with what you 

are doing. 

 

The question is are you comfortably paying your mortgage or rent and bills? are you 

able to hire enough employees and pay them accordingly to the guidance of the 

labour laws?  

 

Is the provider able to take a vacation and relax.  Off late we have noticed it has 

become a challenge to discharge clients from Hospital as the Pay rates are 

decreasing, the more they stay in hospital the more money is being paid compared to 

the Foster home.  

 

 Case managers are acting tough on providers, threatening to take away the license 

while the providers are struggling with bills and behavioral clients. The responsibility 

should be a Win win for all. Good care for clients, Good pay for providers and smooth 

super vision for case managers. 

 

 I agree some providers need to improve on their caregiving jobs and having some 

measures and actions to train and retrain them is welcomed. To my conclusion yes I 

support. 


